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The President’s Message

  Greetings to all Delta Chapter sisters! I hope this finds all 
of you well. We have upon us a very important election 
year in 2016. It is important that we become a part of our 
communities and advocate for responsible leaders who 
will look to helping our communities, our teachers, and 
our students with enacting responsible legislation. We 
need to remember that we have influence over others 
who may not know the ins and outs of the education 
systems. We need to advocate for leaders who have 
proven themselves as supporters of education. Please be a 
voice when you find yourselves in a position to speak out. 
You never know what an influence you can be to others.

                                                             Karen

1.Meeting: February 9, 
2016
2.Time: 6:00 pm
3.Where:South Central 
High School, auditorium 
entrance
4.Cost of dinner: $9; menu 
of baked spaghetti, salad, 
bread, dessert, and drinks 
prepared by the SCHS 
Foods II classes
5.Money to Tara Parker no 
later than Feb. 4th   
6.Program: Raychl, Smith, 
Stephanie Peo, and Joy 
Carter   
7. Waterbottle /Chinese 
carton fund raiser money 
due!
8. Yearbooks will be 
available to those who 
still need on one.    

        

Keeping our Delta sisters in our thoughts and prayers

1. Ruth Hicks, passing of her father
2. Robin Loy, passing of her mother-in-law
3. Vickie Burlington, illness of her husband
4. Kim Jessup, illnesses of her parents and in-

laws
5. Terese Ewing, of her husband awaiting heart 

transplant
6. Phyllis Wooten, mother at Golden Living

Upcoming Events and Things-to-Remember

1. We Need You…to serve! New officers 
will be slated and elected in the 
month of March. Talk to Beth Ward if 
you would like to help lead our group.

2. New Member nomination forms will 
be available at the February meeting. 
See Ruth Hicks! Voting on new 
members will also be in March.

3. Our April meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, April 12, at the Seahorse. 
Cost of that dinner will be $14. 
Money will be due to Tara no later 
than April 7th.

What’s Happening…

1. Talk to Dottie about “Soul of Hope”
2. See Kim about our literacy schools.
3. Our Grant-In-Aid recipient is Sabrina 

Ramierez. Come meet her Feb. 9th.
Hope to see you soon!!


